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33 Queen 

Alexandra 

Mansions

Judd Street

10/04/2018  14:45:072018/1602/P COMMNT Meta Zimmeck I think that the proposed changes to the Judd Street Open Space (formerly Bramber Green) 

are generally good and are likely on the whole to improve the quality of the space and the 

number and quality/behaviour of users.

My main concern is to ensure that cyclists are excluded from having access. The proposed 

improvements - e.g. second gate and more extensive footpaths may very well encourage 

cyclists to take short cuts (as, for example, in every available pedestrian passage - town 

hall passage for example).  This makes it dangerous for other users, especially children.

I have used the open space in the past, mainly for eating lunch and sitting in the sun, but 

recently I have been put off by some of the other users and their dogs. I hope that these 

improvements make it a much nicer place to be.
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